
As well as putting in many years of
selfless hard work in developing
Neighbourhood Watch, Colin Freeman
played a large part in organising this
meeting. He was very surprised to
receive the special award that you see
him holding here.

 Engraved on it are the words:-

 Presented to Colin Freeman by Clive
Stewart, Chairman, Essex County
Neighbourhood Watch Association in
recognition of his superb efforts and
commitment to Neighbourhood Watch
whilst working for Essex Police over
many years. It was very much
appreciated by all the Essex County
Neighbourhood Watch Districts.

Wednesday 12th  July 2017





Mary and Malinda were not available to
 collect the awards but will
each be given their own copy.








